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THANK-YOU VOLUNTEERS FOR REMOVING THE
INVASIVE BRAZILIAN PEPPERTREES

AT SUNRISE PARK NORTH IN HOLLY HILL, FL. MARCH 13, 2023
THANKS TO THE DRIVING ENGINES
Joe Forte and staff of the City of Holly Hill, FL,
Kris Campbell at Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, and East
Central Florida Cooperative Invasive Species Management
Areas and their partners,
Carl Greene at Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission
and Dr. Bonnie Wells from the University of Florida, Institute of

Food and Agricultural Services.
THANK-YOU

to the determined volunteers,

to their jobs which valued our concerns by sharing with us their skilled and
dedicated employees,

to the relentless retirees,

to the businesses that felt our passion and posted our flyer,

to the bring a friend, friend,

to the many passionate people,

to the scrumptious maestros of Chick-fil-A and Sorrento’s Jr. Restaurant,
to those who passed on the word, and those who tried to attend,

to everyone who shared their time to make it better for all.

to the volunteers from:

The Florida Native Plant Society/ Pawpaw Chapter, Florida Forest Services/
Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, Holly Hill EcoFriends,
The Fishin’ Hole, Best Price Trailers, Master Gardeners, Tomoka Basin State Parks/
Department of Environmental Protection, City of Holly Hill Neighborhood Watch,
Marine Discovery Center, City of Holly Hill Commissioners and

Staff, and Volusia County Land Management.

THANK-YOU

As Alice Gipson from Holly Hill EcoFriends says... “Lots of photos... free to use and
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